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Renaming of Agency in Malaysia 

 

As part of our continuous effort to unify our network under a single brand identity, we are 

pleased to announce that our agent in Malaysia, PACIFIC SELATAN AGENCY SDN. BHD., will 

be renamed to PIL SHIPPING MALAYSIA SDN. BHD., with effect from 1 March 2024. 

 

The bank account, addresses and contact information of the key personnel at the agency 

remain unchanged. 

 

There will be changes to the email addresses of the staff at the agency, where the new 

email domain of [PILSHIP.COM] will be used. 

Please see an example in the table below. 

Old Email Domain  : pkgcsd@pkg.psa.my 

New Email Domain: pkgcsd@pkg.pilship.com 

 

The website of the agency will be discontinued. 

For information on MELL, please visit www.mellship.com. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, and we 

look forward to working with you towards our aim of “Driving Connectivity”. 

If you require any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our local offices. 

 

Thank you. 

 


